AGGURA HILLS
NOTICE OF ELECTION

Notice is hereby given that a General Municipal Election will
be held in the City of Agoura Hills on Tuesday, November 5,
2024, for the following Officers:

Two (2) Members of the City Council
(Full term of Four Years)

The nomination period begins on Monday, July 15, 2024, at
8:00 a.m. and closes on Friday, August 9, 2024, at 4.00 p.m.
If an incumbent does not file by the deadline, the nomination
period shall be extended to August 14, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. To
make an appointment to pull nomination papers, contact the
City Clerk at: krodrigues@agourahillscity.org

Vote Centers for the election shall be open as required during
the identified voting period (California Elections Code § 4005
and § 14401).

Bl
Kimberly M. Rodrigues, MPPA, MMC

City Clerk/Elections Official
City of Agoura Hills

Dated/Posted: July 8, 2024
Published: July 12, 2024, in the Acorn




